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We love to hear from you! 

 

Email: 

enquiries@waspspta.co.uk

Please like us on Facebook

Click to follow us for updates!

PTA POST
YOUR GUIDE TO THE LATEST UPDATES & EVENTS

BONFIRE THEMED MUFTI-DAY

Children can come to school with winter woolies, think

hats, gloves, scarves, snoods, ski goggles,,,!

Date: 5th November 

Price: Suggested donation £1 via ParentPay

PTA OPEN MEETING 

An opportunity to meet the committee, be updated,

add new ideas and see how you might get involved!

Date: 4th November 
Venue: Lansdown Cricket Club

Time: 7:30-8:30pm

Up & Running!
With half-term next week it's a good time to drop you all a line to update you on our progress. It has been a busy

few weeks topped off by the fact that we were able to meet in person a couple of weeks ago.  So many great

ideas and offers of help - the PTA and all these events only happen with support. If you were unable to make the

last one, don't worry you can read the minutes here, and we look forward to seeing you at the next one.  

We want to say a huge thanks to Jenny Kelly who has worked with us on setting up and establishing our new

PTA. Jenny has decided to resign from the committee but will continue as a parent volunteer - thanks Jenny, we

could not have done it without your tenacity on the micro detail!  Georgia Cooke has also been voted in as joint

finance - Welcome on board! 

Too early for some perhaps, but the Christmas word has come up on more than one occasion.  We really want to

do as much as possible to make this festive season really special.  There have been a lot of new ideas but before

we commit, we need to investigate the best, and safest ones - keep an eye out for more info to follow.

ENJOY YOUR HALF-TERM BREAK

GET IN TOUCH

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

SECOND HAND UNIFORM
Uniform sales will happen regularly - If you have

any outgrown uniform in good condition please

drop it off at the office and it will be sold to raise

funds at the next available event.

GRANTS & BIDS HELP 
As a charity we are able to bid for grants and

funding from a variety of sources. If you have ANY

experience in this area we'd love you to help us!

Even if on an ad-hoc basis - all help is appreciated.  

We have a swimming pool to get ready for

summer term!

WALLY'S ON THE WEB!
Following Wally's presence on Facebook, we have

created a WASPS PTA website. A big thanks to all of

you who now like, follow and share to get the word

out to the wider school community and if you don't

already, give us a like!  The website will be updated

regularly with events, fundraising, meeting minutes

and donation news. Click here to visit us

Jess, Gemma, Di & Georgia
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